From: John Leibowitz

To: Payero, Olga
Subject: Historical Site Property Tax Exemption
Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:54:49 PM

Dear Ms. Payero,

I hope this email finds you and your family doing well.

This is a request for Fort Bend County to renew the Historic Site Property Tax
exemption on the Teague-Waddell House located at 1810 Avenue M,
Rosenberg Texas. Please take whatever actions are required to have this
request approved by Commissioner’s Court and forward confirmation of

approval back to me.

Thank you for your kind and immediate attention to this matter.
If you have any questions or need more information please let me know by
return email.

Sincerely,

John P. Leibowitz

This email originated from outside of the organization. '|_leibowitz@msn.com' Do not click links,
(OV:NUBNIOIWH open attachments, or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please
forward suspicious emails to the IT Service Desk.



mailto:j_leibowitz@msn.com
mailto:Olga.Payero@fortbendcountytx.gov

